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QUEBEC,

CANADA.

Quebec, June 23rd.,1931.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
McGill University, 
Montreal,P.Q.

My dear Sir Arthur
I am grateful to you for your letter 

and to know that you will mention the matter of the desirability 

of the R.H.C. building programme to the Prime Minister.

'With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

JHP/LMG


